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CITY OF SHEFFIELD-CITY 
COUNCIL VACANCY APPOINT-

MENT NOTICE
The Sheffield City Council re-

cently decided to fill a vacant coun-
cil seat through appointment (Iowa 
Code Section 372.13). The council 
seat will be left vacant by the resig-
nation of Jill Peterson, effective as 
of September 28, 2021.  The term 
of the vacated seat will expire in De-
cember 2023. The City Council will 
make this appointment during the 
November 16th, 2021. Spe Session 
Meeting, at 6:30 pm at City Hall. The 
City of Sheffield will begin accepting 
applications of eligible candidates 
(Iowa Code Section 39.27) for the 
vacated seat now through Monday, 
November 15th at 4:30 pm. All ap-
plications must be received before 
this deadline by the City Clerk. Ap-
plications can be found on the City’s 
website (http://sheffieldiowa.com) or 
at City Hall.

To select the candidate, the Shef-
field City Council will hold a public 
interview of applicants during the 
November 16th, 2021 Special Meet-
ing. Applicants must have turned in 
an application prior to the deadline 
and be present at the meeting to be 
considered. Following the appoint-
ment of the council seat, the select-
ed candidate will be sworn in and 
begin serving immediately at the 
meeting. Residents have the right to 
petition for a special election within 
fourteen days of the appointment 
being made.


